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I strongly oppose gun owner entrapment bill SB 243.   

Sounds almost like an ex post facto law.  I resent being made an instant criminal for 

actions that were perfectly legal when I did them.   

 

I am a law-abiding gun owner, having undergone multiple background checks over 

the years. 

This is politically motivated harassment of lawful gun owners and will do nothing to 

make Oregon a safer place or to reduce the criminal misuse of firearms. 

Listen to the weight of the Oppose testimony here and vote this bill down. 

 


